
KHP Kent and Hampshire Hospitals
NET centre fifth annual meeting
Monday 2 October 2017 | 09:00-16:30 | Prospero House | London

Join us for this annual meeting which brings together lead clinicians and 
specialist nurses from all over the U.K. to discuss the management of patients 
with neuroendocrine tumours.  We aim to deliver a broad range of topics around 
the most current advances and outstanding challenges in patient management.

To register your interest please go to http://bit.ly/2jmhXv4
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